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Thank you to all those who attended our recent Christmas Coffee mornings. 
It was lovely to see so many families enjoying the festive season Beaucroft 

style! The children and staff shared their festive cheer with some unforgetta-
ble and unique festive media shows and live performances. Early Years are 

looking forward to some festive fun next Thursday at  10.30.  
This week also saw the official opening of our new building. We were delighted to host a ribbon cutting 

ceremony with cake to thank everyone connected to the project—
Spetisbury, Dorset Council and ESS (short video link will soon be on website) 

Enjoy the run up to Christmas! 
 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 
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As the weather is becoming  colder do remember that we 
will  contact you via the SchoolGateway App, or 
text message for those  who have yet to sign 
up., to inform of any school closures. We will 
also update our website.  

Mandy and Catherine are running a new Parenting Group 
starting in January. It will run on Tuesday mornings for six 
weeks. More details to follow.  

Check out the local Wimborne Magazine 
and see that our dog, Henry, is front 
page news! See picture below: 

The Friends of Beaucroft Christmas Fayre 

is this Saturday—11.00am til 1.00pm Do 

come along with the family for some 

Christmas shopping, raffle and first class 

refreshments. 

Extended services monkey madness 23/12 6.00 –
8.00—family festive fun for all the family - a free 
treat from the owner to Beaucroft families!  Please 
inform Mandy Guy if you would like to book places, 
m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 



The Footlight Performance 
company are putting on 
their Panto at The Allendale 
Centre this year and have a 
special relaxed perfor-
mance on 23rd Dec at 5pm. 
There will be no scary bits!! 
They are keen to see our 
students there! 

Skoolkit (our online Uniform shop) are offering a free delivery promotion on all online orders placed 
during Wednesday 11th December – Friday 13th December  
Free delivery code XMAS19 to use from Wednesday 11th December – Friday 13th December. 


